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Dear Parade Participants:  

Thank you for your participation in the 2019 Dragon Parade for the Lunar New Year Festival on Sunday, 

February 17, 2019 at 11:00 am.  

We will have numerous organizations participating in the parade with performances and entertainment 

and we are delighted that you will be a part of this event. Below are some instructions that we are asking 

that you follow concerning the parade:  

Start Up Staging:  parking lot at 1203 N Mills Ave, Orlando, FL 32803 (corner of Mills Ave and Lake Highland 

Drive) 

Arrival Time:  10:00 am. Please proceed to the parking lot at 1203 N Mills Ave, Orlando, FL 32803 

(corner of Mills Ave and Lake Highland Drive) register your organization. There is only one 

check-in Entry Location in the staging area. Our parade volunteers will assist you with 

finding your assigned space in the staging area. (Only parade participants and vehicles will 

be allowed in the assigned staging area so if you are not participating please plan to drop 

your participant off and if you are helping with decoration please plan to park nearby and 

walk back to the staging area.)   

Street Block:  10:15 am   

Line – Up:  10:15 am (Your assigned staging and line-up number will be given out when you arrive)  

Kick Off:  11:00 am  

Where:  Parade will start at the corner of Lake Highland Drive and N. Mills Ave (Staging area will 

be at the parking lot at the corner of Lake Highland Drive and N. Mills Ave)  

Parade Units:  Each parade entry is allowed one vehicle except approved by the Dragon Parade 

Committee in advance. Walking participants are not limited.   

Parade Route:  Will start at the corner of Lake Highland Drive and N. Mills Ave and head West left turns 

at N. Thornton Ave, heading south and ends at the parking lot at 728 N. Thornton Ave, 

Orlando, FL 32803.   

 



 

Viewing:  Both sides of N Thornton Ave.      

Decoration & Performance:  All parade units and signs are encouraged to display something about the 

Lunar New Year and/or the Year of the Pig. Please provide some 

background music to your parade unit to make it lively. All performing units 

please pause about 1 minute in every intersection during the parade route.  

You can pass out candies or cookies to the audiences but please DO NOT 

throw them.   

Festival location:  728 N. Thornton Ave., Orlando, FL 32803 

You are invited to continue our festivities by joining us at the Lunar New Year Festival for food, fun, 

exhibit and performances for all ages inside of the parking lot at 728 N. Thornton Ave, Orlando, FL 

32803.  Admission is free.  This event is scheduled to begin at 11:00 am until 4:00 pm.  

For parade information, please contact Agnes Chau at 407-234-5229 or amc@agneschaulawfirm.com  

mailto:amc@agneschaulawfirm.com

